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From: Alan Baker 
To: Licensing and Standards Committee 
Cc: michael landry; Lorraine Hewitt 
Subject: ML&S #1b of item LS 13.1 
Date: Friday, September 16, 2016 5:13:21 PM 

To the Municipal Licensing and Standards Committee Members: 

I am writing on behalf of GYRA (Greater Yorkville Residents Associations) to ask that
 members of the committee vote to approve the Staff recommendation 1b of item
 LS13.1 at the upcoming meeting on September 21st. This will give additional time
 for the Toronto Public Health Noise Monitoring Study to be completed and for the
 Noise Working Groups to be constituted and do it’s work. 

Can you please acknowledge receipt. 

Thank you, 
Alan Baker 
Vice-President 
GYRA 
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